

Date: 04/04/2018

MEMORANDUM

To: Chair and Directors, Policy Committee

And To: John MacLean, Chief Administrative Officer

From: Alice Johnston, Corporate Officer

Date of Meeting: Policy Committee_Apr12_2018

File: Click here to enter text.

Subject: Election Campaigning at CRD Fire Halls

Item for Discussion:

Is there a CRD Policy prohibiting election campaigning at CRD fire halls?

Background:

At the last Policy Committee meeting, staff were requested to review and report back on whether or not there is a policy that prohibits candidates from campaigning at CRD fire halls. Staff have undertaken a search of the policies. The only similar language was located in the CRD's Code of Conduct for Directors, which includes the following:

15. Election Campaign Work

No Directors shall undertake campaign related activities on Regional District property during regular working hours unless specifically organized by the Regional District (ie candidate procedures, all candidate orientation, etc.).

Directors shall not use any Regional District property for campaign work including Regional District photocopiers, computers, email lists, etc.

Attachments:

None